
From:   Michael Weinhoffer   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 14, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0095-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,   

I have received your latest email regarding when you can expect to receive all of the completed
documents for the RADSat application. All of the documents are accounted for and are being filled out, or
have been submitted. These documents are: the NTIA space record data form (submitted), the
Description of Research project (submitted), SpaceCap publication (in progress), and the Orbital Debris
Assessment (in progress). The ITU cost recovery letter and the SpaceCap cover letter cannot be
completed until the new school term due to lack of access to the software. The SpaceCap publication and
the Orbital Debris Assessment cannot be completed over the summer because of the same reason. I
expect all the documents to be completed and submitted in full to the database over the course of the fall
semester. I will update you shortly after the new semester starts to give an updated timeline. I understand
that you cannot review the application if it is incomplete, but I feel it is best to send the documents in as
soon as they are finished. I hope you understand that there is no way for me to speed up the submission
process over the summer, especially since this is a university club project and many of the team
members are currently occupied. I will do my very best to do as much as I can over the summer so we
can submit the documents quickly once the semester begins. Let me know if there is anything else I can
do that you think could help speed up the submission process.   

Sincerely,   

Michael Weinhoffer


